or visit our website: www.lahogue.co.uk

Allyson Dobie's Sing

"Face the Music"

Saturday 5th June, 7.30pm Chippenham Village Hall Tickets £5, from 01638 721465

CINEMA VISIT FOR THE OVER 60s

The cinema trip previewed in the last Newsletter will take place on Wednesday June 9th. Paul Mangell will be in touch with everyone who contacted him to arrange a precise time for the trip into Cambridge.

The cost will be for the cinema ticket only. If you are interested and have not yet contacted Paul, please ring him on 721211.

Chippenham Park Gardens Open

Sunday, June 27th, 11am - 5pm

Beautiful summer borders in a delightful setting Many specialist plant sellers Admission £3 per adult, children free Dogs on leads please Refreshments all day in aid of Tennis Club funds Offers of help and cakes please to Alan on 720619 A great chance to buy unusual plants for your garden Raising funds for the National Gardens Scheme charities

Wool wanted

Do you have any wool that is no longer needed?

I know someone who is willing to knit lots of pairs of gloves and hats for the Shoebox Appeal for Third World countries. So if you have any wool, please drop it off or give me a ring and I will collect. Many thanks, Tina Dumphreys, 4, Tharp Way, Chippenham, $01638\ 720062$

the Year"



Delicatessen

included in Rick Stein's "Guide to Food Heroes of Britain"

Opening hours

Tuesday to Friday, 10am – 7pm Saturday 10am - 5.30pm Sunday 10am – 4pm

Call in and see our big range of barbecue food, lots of picnic grub and delicious fruit ice cream.

> Tel: 01638 751128 Fax: 01638 552688 e-mail: info@lahogue.co.uk

St Margaret's Church Fete Chippenham Park Saturday July 17th, 2 - 5pm

A traditional village fete

Bric à brac ~ Produce ~ Tombola Bottle stall ~ Toys ~ Books ~ Teas Children's and Adults' Races ~ Tug of War Fancy Dress Competition (theme: Peter Pan) plus many other stalls and games Offers of help, bottles, prizes, etc, to Alan at 50 High Street, tel: 720619 A great afternoon out for all the family



Montessori Nursery School

For children from 2 to 5 years Monday to Friday, 9.00 am. to 1.00 pm. For more information call Christine on 561568 or Fiona on 720677 St Agnes Church Hall, Bury Road, Newmarket

Friends of St Peter's Fordham, present Chinook Clarinet Quartet Beechurst Hall, Soham Village College Wednesday 30th June, 7pm

Four Clarinettists - Six Clarinets A programme of accessible music for all ages includes the first performance of "Shore Villages of Cambridgeshire" by Patrick Brandon, also featuring Soham Village College Musicians, directed by Liza Field

Tickets £7, (concs in advance, £5) from DN Jenkins shop, Carter St, Fordham, Discus Music, The Rookery, Newmarket, on the door or Tel 720328.

Chippenham Lethargy Society

Will the person who wrote the extremely interesting article about this new group please contact the Editor.

FOR SALE

Playstation One and controller in good condition, £45. Please contact Judy Gear on 01638 721081.

Chippenham Women's Institute

Meetings

We meet in June on Wednesday 16th, when our speaker will be the Revd Graham Locking, Chaplain to Horseracing. The competition is for a prayer or hymn book. In July we have an Open Evening, to which we invite everyone to come to hear Michael Bentinck talk on "War-time Women". This should be a fascinating talk which will we hope provoke many memories for the older members of our group. Guests are very much encouraged to attend. The competition is for a wartime memento. Our meetings all start at 7.30pm in the Village Hall.

Outing to Gifford Hall

We are organising an outing by coach to Gifford Hall, near Hartest, on the evening of Tuesday June 15th. At Gifford Hall we shall tour the vineyards and winery and see the vegetable garden and wild flower meadow, then stop for refreshments. There are a few seats to spare on the coach, so if you would like to join us, please contact Jennifer Steele on 720705. The coach costs £5 and leaves Chippenham bus shelter at 6pm.

> Ginette Hawes, President (781127) Eileen Smalley, Secretary (720453)

Chippenham Cricket Club

Recent results

25th April, v Stansfield, 2nd May, v Gestingthorpe, 9th May, v Weekenders, 16th May, v Pimpernel, 22nd May, v Holkham Hall, won by 5 wickets 23rd May, v Bury St Eds, 30th May, v Curtisden,

drawn won by 10 wickets won by 31 runs won by 8 wickets drawn lost by 9 wickets.

Professional Fruit Tree Pruning IAN PITCAIRN M.I.Hort

20 years a fruit farm manager 01440 - 786467

Restoring Old Fruit Trees a Speciality Also new fruit & nut gardens designed Help with choice of varieties, planting & training etc.

Village Hall 100 Club

May Winners

1st Ian Drake 2nd J Fisher 3rd Mrs G Hawes

Chippenham Tennis Club

Park Open Day

This year's major fundraising event for the club is the organising of refreshments for the next Open Day. This takes place at Chippenham Park on Sunday June 27th. Help is needed with serving teas, washing up and running the barbecue, between 11am and 5pm. Please contact Alan Broadway on 720619 if you can help on the day or provide a cake. Many thanks.

Cup Success

An excellent result for the mixed team on May 18th saw a victory over West Row in the first round of the Cup. We now face Fordham in the second round. League home matches to come are June 15th (Wickhambrook), July 7th (Brandon), July 9th (Newmarket) July 13th (Soham, July 20th (West Row). Men's team home matches in June are on 8th (Woolpit), 16th (Exning), 22nd (Newmarket) and 29th (Burwell). Spectators are very welcome. All matches start at 6.30pm.

Don't forget the Thursday evening Club sessions, also from 6.30pm. Alan Broadway, Tel: 720619

Snailwell & District Challenge Cup

The final of this football challenge was held at Lakenheath FC on Sunday 23rd May at 3.15pm. The finalists were Wickhambrook v Tuddenham Rovers. Tuddenham won 4-3 against Wickhambrook, who have been runners-up for the last 2 years. Mrs Jane Waddilove, the Patron of this 78-year-old event was again there to present the cup and trophies. The winner of the "Arthur Dennis Player of the Match" was Tuddenham Rover's number 7, C Murkin.

It was a well-attended event and lovely weather. Thank you to everyone who bought raffle tickets from me and well done to the lucky winners. I brought 8 prizes back to Snailwell. Sorry that so many people who have been lucky winners in the past didn't manage to have the opportunity this time. I never made it all round the village when selling tickets on the Saturday. I'll catch you next time!

If anyone would be interested in becoming involved in the running and organisation of this event, or would like to know more about the history of this competition, please contact the Hon Secretary, Mr K Dyble, 4 Dolphin Close, Pakefield, Lowestoft, Suffolk NR33 0LA.

The principal recipients of charitable donations from the Challenge Cup matches are: Snailwell Church, Magpas, East Anglian Air Ambulance, Newmarket Day Centre, The Red Cross, Newmarket Hospital, Girl Guides, Boy Scouts and Cubs. With many thanks for your support, Maureen Howes

HAVE YOU A PLAN FOR YOUR FINANCIAL FUTURE?



DON'T LEAVE YOUR FINANCES TO CHANCE (OR EVEN THE CHANCELLOR!!) CLICK "FINANCIAL PLANNING" AT

www.newmarketfinancialplanning.co.uk

Meggie's Pet Sitting at your Service

Are you going away and don't have anyone to look after your pets? If so DON'T WORRY!! I'm here to help, just give me a ring on 01638 720062.

Megan Dumphreys

Jaybeth Animal Sanctuary

Jaybeth Animal Sanctuary is а charity-based organisation and relies mainly on our help. The sanctuary takes in any animal ranging from dogs, goats, rabbits, cats, horses, chickens.... as you can see the list goes on!! If you are looking for a pet of any sort (you are sure to find it at Jaybeth!!) then please give me a ring. If you can help in any way whether it be homing an animal or donating food, (of any kind), old blankets, food bowls, hutches etc, it would be very Thank you for your help. much appreciated. Megan Dumphreys 01638 720062 4, Tharp Way

Health Wise

This month I had no idea what I was going to write about until I opened the Newmarket Journal at the Lifestyle page to see a lovely photograph of my friend Margaret Weeds and to read about her wonderful business - Essential Care.

Some of you in the Chippenham Women's Institute may remember Margaret coming as a guest speaker some time around 1990. She talked on the subject of aromatherapy and the benefits of this combined with reflexology. It was a most interesting and enlightening talk and when some two years later I was diagnosed with M.E. I immediately thought of Margaret and telephoned her. She gave me weekly reflexology and aromatherapy massage for about a year and was my inspiration for the field of work I am now in. She set me on the trail of cleaning up my life by getting all the processed foods and chemicals out of it and by eating organically grown produce and using chemical-free products went on to gradually regain my health and to study nutrition and, as you all know, I now teach health and nutrition in many various centres. Margaret produces her own range of products all made from the finest organic ingredients and is the only company to have produced an organic shampoo. She is based at Lackford and can be contacted on 01284 728416 and has her own website www.essential-care.co.uk.

In the meantime I hope we shall continue to have some more warm sunshine but do not forget to protect yourselves from the strong sunlight. Remember that not all of the sun creams out there protect from all of the sun's rays but the Forever Aloe Sunscreen does give UVA and UVB protection, is a natural Factor 30 and acts as an After Sun as well as a Sunscreen, so is two products in one - price £10.59p. Remember the number of the factor on any sun product only permits you to remain in the sun safely for that number of minutes - so a factor 30 cream gives you just thirty minutes without damage, after that reapply or move from the direct sunlight. Any further questions please contact Maureen Penney on 01638 750475 or email: maureen@penney24.goplus.net.

Open letter from Wildtracks Action Group

In the April edition of the Newsletter John Gorst wrote an open letter to Chippenham residents in order to address concerns about Wildtracks' operations, and to correct what he feels have been some inaccuracies in press coverage. Since these are matters which could affect the village as a whole, we wanted to add some more details to the information he has supplied, in order that there can be some informed debate among us.

The first thing which needs to be said very clearly is that <u>nobody</u> is objecting to Wildtracks' existence. Our concerns are with the possible developments of the site and operations. What therefore are our concerns, and what has given rise to them?

Operations: Wildtracks was granted planning permission in February 1995 for a "full off-road facility with ancillary buildings". Many conditions went with this permission, the main ones being that they could only operate Motocross Rallycross or Go Karting on two days in any seven day period, that noise readings should be taken at each time of operating, and that use of the tannoy should be limited to emergencies only. Over the last nine years Wildtracks has regularly breached these conditions: noise readings were not taken, the tannoy has been used and the track operated beyond the conditions stipulated, to the point that breach of condition notices have been served on Wildtracks by East Cambs District Council (ECDC). This failure to comply with the planning conditions is a justified concern, which we hope Wildtracks will put right in the future.

Development: in 2001 Wildtracks submitted plans for a major development of the site, which included a 120 bed hotel, conference facilities for 500, and a high-speed car testing track. It was at this point that some local residents became worried, and the Wildtracks Action Group was formed. Noise simulations were carried out, along with other environmental studies, and the results were sent to ECDC. When the application finally came before the ECDC Planning Committee, it was strongly opposed by all but one of the members.

Recently Wildtracks built a tarmac track for Rallycross, Go Karting and Supermoto racing. ECDC's consent was not sought for this, nor for the bunding, until after construction, and then only after the intervention of the planning officer.

A year ago a petition was signed by 400 local residents, 100 of them from Chippenham, expressing concerns about the previous plans. No one is objecting to the development of the site in principle, but we all want such developments to be in accordance with planning regulations, and in line with what is best for the village as a community.

Noise: this is of course the aspect which is potentially the most intrusive. In his letter John Gorst quotes a worst-case scenario, in which the wind is blowing from the South West, and yet the noise of Wildtracks is still dominated by the noise from the A11. Since Wildtracks can be heard quite clearly and distinctly on most days of operation, even at points a considerable distance from the site, this scenario is hard to understand. John Gorst says that copies of his report are available for inspection, but when we asked for one we were told that the documents are not ready. Given that Supermoto, if permitted, would generate a lot more noise than Rallycross or Go Karting, this remains an important issue.

It is our hope, and the sole purpose of the Action Group, that through dialogue and through following the proper planning processes, a way can be found which will allow the development of Wildtracks along lines which are in harmony with the community, and which take into account these concerns.

Wildtracks Action Group

The Parish Churches of Chippenham & Snailwell

Chippenham Sunday Rota									
SUNDAY	June 6th	June 13th	June 20th	June 27th	July 4th	July 11th	July 18th	July 25th	August 1st
SIDESMEN	Brian	Alan	Ian	Jan	Anne	Brian	Alan	Ian	Jan
READERS	Helen	Eileen	Nicola	James	Jan	Anne	Chris	Brian	Helen
WINE	James & Jan	Eric & Joyce	Anne	Mike & Helen	Brian & Jennifer	Isabel & Terry	Mandy & Ian	Paul & Isobel	Sean & Moira
CLEANING	Fiona & Mandy	Judy, Eileen & Mary	Julie	Paul & James	Fiona & Mandy	Judy, Eileen & Mary	Julie	Paul & James	Fiona & Mandy
FLOWERS	Nico	Nicola Joyce			Sam	Не	len	Jennifer	
Please note Judy Gear (Tel: 721081) is hanny to act as sidesman if anyone is away									

Please note Judy Gear (Tel: /21081) is happy to act as sidesman if anyone is away.

Snailwell Sunday Rota							
	n Flowers & Cleaning						
June 6th	Maureen	Bryan & Betty					
June 13th	Helen	"					
June 20th	Gaynor	Gaynor & Sue					
June 27th	Betty	"					
Joint service with Chippenham, starting in Snailwell Church							
July 4th	Muriel	Sophie, Jane & Joan					
July 11th	Charles	"					
July 18th	Michael	Muriel & Maureen					
July 25th	Maureen	"					
August 1st	Helen	Bryan & Betty					

If these dates don't suit, please swap. If anyone would be willing to join the cleaning and/or flower rota, you would be most welcome. Please contact Maureen on 577456.



Snailwell Church News

Here's notice of some future events in Snailwell. In early August we are planning a Barbecue, with games, stalls and a good time for all. This will be held at Church Farm by kind permission of Ruth and Darryl.

By popular request, the September 'Picnic by the Pond' will take place again. Times and dates are yet to be finalised, but if you have any ideas or want to help, please contact Maureen at 6, The Street, phone 577456.

ELY MUSEUM Summer 2004 Saturday 6th June, 10.30am - 4pm

Venta Icenorum

Join in the fun activities of wool spinning, pinchpot making, try on Roman costume and a Celt warrior's kit. Fun for all the family.

Normal admission charges apply: accompanied children free.

Thursday 3rd June, 7.30pm

Recent Archaeological Discoveries in Ely A talk by Quinton Carroll presented by the Friends of Ely Museum Admission £1.50 non-members, £1.00 members.

Saturday 17th July, 2.00 - 3.30pm

Archaeology Pot Sort

Learn how to identify different types of pottery and how archaeologists would write up their finds at this fun interactive afternoon. Suitable for children aged 11-13 years. Tickets cost £1.50 per child. Prebooking essential.

Saturday 24th July, 2.00 - 3pm

17th Century Visit to Ely

A Talk by Pam Blakeman.

Admission £1.50 non-members, £1.00 members.

Find Ely Museum on the corner of Market Street and Lynn Road in the centre of Ely. Tel 01353 666655 for more information.

Parish Council News

Snailwell Parish Council

At the Annual Parish Meeting on May 20th, it was announced with great regret that our Chairman, Mrs Jane Waddilove, had tendered her resignation from the Council. Jane has been a Parish Councillor and Chairman in Snailwell continuously since January 1975, and prior to that Snailwell's District Councillor on the Rural District Council. She has been a simply invaluable member of the Council and has contributed so much to the village in so many ways. She will be very sorely missed. Thank you, Jane, for everything you have done for Snailwell through the Parish Council, I know you will continue to support the village.

It's interesting to note that prior to 1975, Mr Webb had been Chairman of Snailwell PC since 1947, and before him, Mr Debenham since 1932. So the Parish Council has had only 3 Chairmen in 72 years, and only four since it was founded in 1931, the Revd Powles being its Chairman for the first year.

At the Parish Meeting, the resignation of Tony Ranner was also received, as he is moving away from Snailwell. Thank you Tony, for your helpful presence on the Council over the last few years. Councillors elected Bryan Orme as the new Chairman, with Gaynor

Ryan Vice-Chairman. There are now two vacancies on the Council. Will anyone who is interested in being co-opted please contact the Clerk or Chairman in writing as soon as possible, or in any case before our next meeting on July 29th.

Judy Broadway, Parish Clerk, 50 High St, Chippenham

French market comes to Ely

A very special event is about to happen in Ely on Friday 18th, Saturday 19th and Sunday 20th June. If you feel like travelling to France for your next holidays, but don't know when this is going to happen, then, here is a way of enjoying a touch of France right at your doorstep. *Oui*: the French are coming to you!

Marché de France, a professional team of French market traders that has a real team spirit, has been touring around England and Wales for 5 years now. French markets are usually quite popular as they bring liveliness to a town centre, something different and festive, feeling like a weekend holiday. That's what this team aims to bring when they come to us: a touch of France, together with a musical and lovely atmosphere for all the locals to remember.

This market will be offering 26 genuine traders from Normandy and Brittany. Lots of delicious food such as famous French bread (country bread, croissants, etc.), cheeses from all regions of France, wines, charcuterie, olives, garlic, honey, and much, much more. Craft stalls will be there as well, and the market will be open for trade all day from 9am to 5pm on Friday and Saturday, and from 10am to 4pm on Sunday. On the Market Square on Friday and Sunday, the French traders will be joining the traditional market on Saturday, so they will set up their stalls along High Street, which should create a great ambience all over the town centre.

So come and browse, and get a chance to taste lovely French products, as well as practise your French. Traders will be happy to chat in French with you if you feel like trying. Don't miss out, come and enjoy the fun.

For more info, contact Tracey Harding, Tourism and Events Officer, East Cambridgeshire District Council on 01353 616377.

Current Planning Applications

Plans recently received by Chippenham PC:

- Continued stationing of mobile home for agricultural worker (retrospective), Stannel Wood, Low Park Corner, 04/00403, for R F Turner Ltd.
- Construction of an internal free-standing staircase from first floor to attic, 36 High Street, 04/00197, for Mr E Keutgen.

THE NEXT MEETING of Chippenham Parish Council will be held on Monday June 14th at 7.30pm in the Village Hall. Snailwell Parish Council's next meeting is on Thursday July 29th, at 7.45pm in St Peter's Church.

Dog fouling bins

At the Chippenham Parish Meeting it was agreed the Council should buy some dog waste bins, one to be situated at the end of the allotments footpath in New Street, and one in the High Street, probably near the Village Hall. Please, dog owners, use these bins for your dog's foulings, and help to keep our village clean and pleasant.

Chippenham Village Hall

Residents of the High Street will have noticed a change in the colour of part of the Hall roof this last week. The roofing company is experimenting with a soot-wash over the new tiles with the aim of making them a closer colour to the originals. Whether it will wash off in the rain remains to be seen, but we hope it will speed up the weathering of the new tiles, which are glaringly different from the originals, which have been there for 10 years.

Community Support Service

This service provides respite care within a family environment for children aged up to 19 with learning, physical and/or sensory disabilities. Community Support Workers come into the home to care for the child only or with siblings to allow other members of the family free time.

We are looking for more Community Support Workers, who need to be flexible, caring and enthusiastic as part of our small highly committed team. Experience with children with a disability would be an advantage. We can offer ongoing training (NVQ Level II), flexible working hours, an hourly pay of £7.04 per hour, travel expenses and holiday pay.

If you would like more information and an application pack, please contact Berni Mueller, Community Support Co-ordinator on 01223 568808 or e-mail: berni.mueller@cambridgeshire.gov.uk

Next issue Please send all notices and news for the next issue to the Editor,
Judy Broadway, 50 High Street,
Chippenham, Tel: 720619, by July 22nd.
You can e-mail me at
j.broadway@dial.pipex.com

The Parish Churches of Chippenham & Snailwell

Church Diary

June

Sun 6th

Romans 5:1-5

Holy Communion Family Service

Sun 13th Galatians 2:15-21 Family Service Sung Eucharist

Galatians 3:23-29 Sung Eucharist

Sun 20th Holy Communion

Sun 27th

Special readings at Snailwell Liturgy of the Word

the service then continues with the

July

Sun 4th

Galatians 6:7-16 **Holy Communion** Family Service

Sun 11th Colossians 1:1-14 Family Service

Sung Eucharist

Sun 18th Colossians 1:15-28 Holy Communion

Sung Eucharist Sun 25th Acts 11:27-12:2

Matins Matins

Sun 1st

Colossians 3:1-11 Holy Communion Family Service

Trinity Sunday (W)

John 16:12-15 Snailwell 9.30am Chippenham 11-11.45am

First Sunday after Trinity (G) Luke 7:36-8:3

Snailwell 9.30-10.15am Chippenham 11am

Second Sunday after Trinity (G)

Luke 8:26-39 Snailwell 9.30am Chippenham 11am

Sat 26th Mike's Ordination in Ely Cathedral, 3pm

Saint Peter the Apostle (R)

Snailwell 10.30am

Liturgy of the Sacrament at Chippenham 11.30am

Fourth Sunday after Trinity (G)

Luke 10:1-11, 16-20 Snailwell 9.30am Chippenham 11-11.45am

Fifth Sunday after Trinity (G)

Luke 10:25-37 Snailwell 9.30-10.15am Chippenham 11am

Sixth Sunday after Trinity (G)

Luke 10: 38-42 Snailwell 9.30am Chippenham 11am

James the Apostle (R)

Matthew 20:20-end Snailwell 9.30am Chippenham 11am

August

Eighth Sunday after Trinity (G)

Luke 12:13-21 Snailwell 9.30am Chippenham 11-11.45am

Other regular weekday services Snailwell: Evening Prayer, Wednesdays 4.15pm Chippenham: Evensong, Thursdays, 6.30pm

Don't forget to visit www.chippenhamcambs.com for all your News Views Contacts

From the Three Rivers Curate: Mike Banyard (Tel; 721616)

Well I did go and see the Mel Gibson film, and like many, found it very moving. And, yes, it was a testing experience, and yes, it did focus on the horror of the physical brutality meted out to Christ during those last two days of his earthly life. But the film then seemed to stop. As if that was all there was.

Perhaps there is a sequel, for the Resurrection, that triumph of Christ over death and sin, was dealt with in just a fleeting few seconds at the very end. And then I thought that perhaps there is a parable there about how we view our lives, and how we would describe them to others. Would we simply focus on the dreadful things that do happen? Early death and awful sickness and disease, the cruel suffering of children, the difficult parts of our own stories? Or is there more?

A friend of mine wrote recently about the film and its impact: "When Jesus went to the cross, he experienced the very worst that human beings are capable of doing to each other. And yet the resurrection shows us that sin does not have the last word, and that renewal, new life, complete forgiveness and a genuine fresh start are possible with God. Because of God's great love for us in sending Jesus to do what he did, this sort of fresh start and new life are available to every one who asks, and we too can enjoy a relationship with God that will change our lives."

And one of the places to learn about this life changing energy is in that broken, learning, worshipping community we call the church. It's a community where all acknowledge that they have fallen short of the ideal, are capable of that worst, and yet seek God's forgiveness and come to know his peace in their lives. It's a great journey, and we welcome all genuine seekers after truth. Join us and find out more.

Ordination Service

Helen and I have had a tremendous eleven months now in Chippenham and Snailwell, and have been so greatly encouraged by the deep sense of community and welcome. It is a privilege to serve and minister here.

On June 26th in the Cathedral at Ely, I will be ordained, God willing, as a priest in the Church; this means that I can now celebrate the Holy Eucharist, that continuing and life giving action at the heart of our worshipping life. Also called Holy Communion, the Mass and the Last Supper, it is not only a memorial of the meal Jesus had with his disciples at the end of his earthly life; Jesus commanded us to continue to celebrate, and find in this celebration a life giving strength not to be found elsewhere. The first celebration of the Eucharist for a new priest is a highlight of ministry, and so it will be for me, on June 27th. The service will be in two parts, starting in St Peter's Snailwell at 10.30am, and then moving to St Margaret's Chippenham for the second part starting at 11.30am.

It will be a most joyful occasion, so do please join us.

Chippenham Sunday School

The Sunday School meets every week either at Paul and Isobel Mangell's house, 48 High Street, and joins the service towards the end, or attends the whole service in Church. Please note the following dates:

June 6th: attend Family Service, 11-11.45am

June 20th: no Sunday School

July 4th: attend Family Service, 11-11.45am

July 11th: no Sunday School

August 1st: attend Family Service, 11-11.45am

All other Sundays: Sunday School at 48 High Street from

10.45am, join service around 11.45am.

Word Search for

ASCENSION AND TRINITY

J	Е	Q	U	I	V	N	M	A	Е	T	N	M	P	S
N	Е	U	Y	Е	F	Z	K	N	Y	О	R	Ι	Е	A
F	Н	S	T	R	D	I	S	C	I	P	L	Е	S	K
T	T	R	U	A	В	X	P	S	A	L	M	S	S	T
Е	R	P	I	A	M	S	N	D	S	N	J	F	S	T
W	I	A	C	C	V	E	X	Ο	D	U	S	Н	P	R
Н	N	L	N	T	C	T	В	I	X	Е	A	G	A	Е
I	I	Е	S	S	X	M	V	Е	Z	T	L	V	U	S
O	T	Ο	A	В	F	В	K	M	A	R	Y	Е	L	A
T	Y	F	I	A	V	I	L	I	U	J	S	Е	S	U
W	N	J	D	N	U	R	G	Ο	Q	Ο	P	T	Е	E
A	Ο	T	Е	Y	Y	W	I	U	P	U	I	U	R	R
T	A	P	Ο	S	T	L	Е	S	R	R	R	I	T	I
S	Е	Н	A	A	U	Y	Y	T	Е	A	I	Q	R	S
Е	Н	Е	Н	R	R	S	S	R	D	Е	T	U	Ο	L
N	T	L	T	D	E	Ο	R	S	S	T	P	I	F	N
I	D	Ο	L	M	C	E	T	Ε	Е	Y	Ο	В	Ο	A
S	U	M	M	Е	R	I	P	M	A	W	T	В	G	N
T	N	R	T	I	P	N	Е	A	О	S	В	L	D	D
S	A	N	Ε	C	G	G	T	J	Y	A	S	M	Ε	F
I	Е	D	A	Н	F	J	Е	Е	M	R	K	Е	A	Y
P	A	S	S	O	V	Е	R	R	N	Ο	F	T	N	L

Find and outline these words in the squares above:

ASCENSION	TRINITY	DISCIPLES	JAMES
SPIRIT	JESUS	SUMMER	MARY
TRANSFIGURATIO	N	ACTS	APOSTLES
PSALMS	PASSOVER	EXODUS	RED SEA
LAMB	PETER	PAUL	

name	••••	 ••••	••••	••••	••••	

ADDRESS.....

HAVE FUN WITH THIS ONE. FIRST CORRECT THREE TO THE VICARAGE WIN. MIKE B.